
 Rosthern Community School 
Box 820, 401 4th Avenue 

Rosthern, SK   S0K-3R0 
(306) 232 4868 

Principal: mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca 
Vice-Principal: andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca  

  
Good morning RCS families! 

I hope you all got a chance to look through the November RCS Bulletin that went out last week - we now have a few 

additional updates to send your way! 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

Water fountains remain closed to students and staff – the bottle filling stations and taps are still 

available. We have had a limited supply of disposable cups – our hope is to fully phase these out over the 

next couple of weeks. Please make sure that your child has a water bottle at school every day. We have 

awesome Rosthern Huskies bottles available for purchase through the office – they are only $3!!  

MASK POLICY 

We really appreciate the support we have received from students and families regarding our current mask policy. Our 

staff know that it is not easy for kids to wear masks all day at school, but we need to remain vigilant and continue to 

enforce PSSD safety policies. We will continue to require grade 4-12 students to properly wear masks when they cannot 

be distanced by 2m. 

SCHOOL CLOTHING SALE – EXTENDED UNTIL NOVEMBER 6TH! 

There are so many great new items, colors, and options available – we want to make sure that all 

families have a chance to place an order if they would like to. Please visit 

https://rosthernfall2020.itemorder.com/sale or use the QR code here to make your purchase!  

PROGRESS REPORTS – THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH  

This year our plan is to send all report cards home via email for students in grades 1-12 – printed copies will be available 

for families who do not have access to the internet. Sending them home via email saves a ton of paper (including 

envelopes) and allows for families to store them however they choose (ex: print a copy for at home, save to an email 

file, save to a computer, etc.). More information will be available before November 19th!  

OTHER UPCOMIGN DATES/EVENTS 

Picture Day – Thursday, November 5th (retake day is Wednesday, November 18th) 

No School! – Monday, November 9th – Wednesday, November 11th and Monday, November 23rd  

Little Caesars Pizza Pick-up – Friday, November 20th  

 

As always, please feel free to contact us for more information! We hope that everyone has a great November! 

Mr. Mitch Luiten & Mrs. Andrea Foster 
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